
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date : 9 March 2010 
 
To : All DLSCC members 
 
From : DLSCC General Manager 
 
Re : Various Matters 
 
  

1. We are happy to inform you that 2529 members registered during our General 
Assembly last 13 February 2010. 

 
2. This number is way above 2,135, the required number representing 2/3 of our total 

membership of 3,202, needed to pass the approval of our proposed amendments. 
 

3. The DLSCC Board of Directors would like to thank all those who attended our 47th 
General Assembly.  The turn-out of 79% of our total membership was indeed most 
heartening. 

 
4. We have mentioned in our memo dated 27 November 2009 which we posted in the 

intranet that the only valid reason to be accepted for non-attendance during the 
General Assembly so as not forfeit the 2010 Christmas gift is ‘work-related” reason. 

 
5. Those who failed to attend the General Assembly may submit their letters containing 

the reason for their non-attendance, to the General Manager.  Their letters should have 
the appropriate validation and should be submitted not later than April 14, 2010. 

 
6. All letters will be submitted to the Board of Directors for appropriate action during the 

Planning Workshop on April 16-17, 2010. 
 

  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


